

December 2007

Dear Praying Friend,

What a thrill it is to wish you and yours a Merry Christmas!

These past months of ministry were filled with opportunities to preach the Word, present the work, and persuade the willing to give and go. During the fall I visited three colleges, preached in 14 missions conferences, participated in four missionary interviews, and visited with one of our missionary families in Canada.

The Lord gave a great harvest for the days of ministry. In our meetings people made professions of faith, surrendered for missions, and determined to give. Overall it is a blessing to see others become more involved in missions in their local church.

The Lord increased the missionaries serving with WWNTBM by 10 families in 2007. We rejoice in His direction for their lives. We are blessed to be able to serve these families and their sending churches in the work of missions.

Our son, John, is completing his first semester at Golden State Baptist College in Santa Clara, CA. He is studying music and Bible. He just returned from visiting us for Thanksgiving. God is surely working in his heart and life. Remember to pray for him.

Kim is serving as office manager at our World Wide Office. Her days are filled with meaningful ministry as she helps our 88 families in 41 countries with their practical and financial needs. Remember to pray for her as she serves our Lord at the office.

December 4th-12th, I will be in Europe. I will visit one of our families in Germany. That missionary and a dear Pastor friend from the US will accompany me to interview a missionary applicant in Romania. This single woman, whom we will interview at her home church, desires to reach Arabic speaking women with the Gospel in a creative access country. Please pray for our safety in travel as we will be in Germany, Hungary, and Romania.

Delighted to serve,

John and Kim O'Malley

